


 
Finally, please note that we expect you to collate, monitor and report to the CAA on stakeholder
feedback received during the period of the TDA and therefore appropriate measures should be put in
place and notified to stakeholders accordingly.  In terms of reporting to the CAA, we would welcome
confirmation on the level and contents of any stakeholder feedback received on a two-weekly basis
throughout the duration of the TDA.
  
Kind regards,
 

Airspace Regulator (Utilisation)
Airspace, ATM & Aerodromes
Civil Aviation Authority

Direct Tel: 
 
Airspace Regulation Operations Tel: 01293 983880

Follow us on Twitter: @UK_CAA
 

Due to the Covid-19 outbreak and in line with Government guidance, our staff are
working from home and our offices are not currently open to walk-in visitors.  
   
You can help us through this unprecedented time by not communicating with us via
traditional post as far as possible. Instead, please email us and do not contact us by
post until further notice. If you send any documents by post rather than by email,
please also send copies of the relevant documents by email at the same time. 
   
Note that all documents should be sent to us electronically. 

Please see our  guidance relating to COVID-19 for more information.
Please consider the environment. Think before printing this email.

 
 




